
Welcome to Pre-K 
Family Orientation 2022-2023 

 
Hello Parents & Students! 
 
Welcome to our Pre-K Classroom. We are looking forward to a fun-
filled year of learning. Alabama’s First Class Pre-K is the number one 
Pre-K program in the country. The First Class Pre-K program is 
designed to provide a full day of developmentally appropriate 
instruction and support for four-year old children. Students are 
required to wear uniforms and abide by the school rules. Attendance 
will be taken daily. Students are expected to be at school daily and on 
time. Parents have been sent the links to complete the ASQ and the e-
DECA rating survey. Students are to complete health and dental 
screenings as well as keep an updated immunization record on file. 
Parents are to sign a parent/family contract that explains the 
expectations of the parent of which they will receive a copy of. For 
instance, a parent must complete a minimum of 12 hours of parent 
involvement throughout this school year. The teacher will notify 
parents of any opportunity to receive parent involvement hours in a 
timely manner prior to the activity. We are so excited for this year 
and look forward to bonding with our students and helping her strive 
for greatness. We also look forward to working with and getting to 
know parents/guardians. Please feel free to contact us with any 
questions or concerns via Remind, email, or call the school. Let’s all 
work together and let’s have a GREAT YEAR!!!! 
 
Mrs. Byrd 
Ms. Trainer 

 
 


